
CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 
JANUARY 2, 2007 

 
PRESENT:  Bob Boynton, Chairman, Friedericke Kazo, Doug Waitt, David McTigue, 
Joanne Meshna 
PUBLIC:  Liz Freeman 
 
Members met at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Office to discuss 2007 warrant articles. 
 
The first article establishes a portion of Timbertop Road as a scenic road and reads as 
follows:  “To see if the Town will vote to designate Timbertop Road, from the 
intersection of Huse and Willard Farm Roads to the Rindge town line, as a Scenic Road 
in accordance with RSA 231:157.” 
 
The second article establishes a land conservation capital reserve fund and reads as 
follows:  “To see if the Town will vote to establish a Land Conservation Capital Reserve 
Fund as permitted by RSA 35:1, III-a for the purpose of acquiring land or interests in 
land, to be managed and controlled by the conservation commission, and to name the 
Selectmen as agents to expend the fund as authorized under RSA 41:14-a.” 
 
The third article authorizes the Selectmen to acquire or sell land and/or buildings and 
reads as follows:  “To see if the Town will vote to adopt the provisions of RSA 41:14-a, 
relating to Acquisition or Sale of Land, Buildings, or Both.” 
 
The last article appropriates money to the land conservation capital reserve fund and 
reads as follows:  “To see if the Town will vote to appropriate $50,000 from the Fund 
Balance to the Land Conservation Capital Reserve Fund.” 
 
Doug made a motion to submit all four warrant articles as written.  Freddi seconded the 
motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
      
 
     Joanne Meshna, Secretary 


